
2017  AIA  Contract  Documents
Update
Cozen O’Connor has published an update that reviews the new
construction  contract  documents  adopted  by  the  American
Institute of Architects (AIA).

” In 2017, AIA updated some of its core documents, including
the  A102  (Standard  Form  Agreement  Between  Owner  and
Contractor),  A201  (General  Conditions  of  the  Contract  for
Construction), and B101 (Standard Form Agreement Between Owner
and Architect), among others,” the client alert states.

“Because of the widespread use of these forms on construction
projects, it is important for industry professionals to be
aware of the 2017 revisions to allow for efficient review and
finalization of contract documents without running the risk of
overlooking a critical change.”

Read the article.
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